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Dear Sirs 

  

Investigation of the incident in well 7132/2-1, unintentional disconnection of the lower 

marine riser package (LMRP) on West Hercules, 16 January 2019 

 

The Petroleum Safety Authority Norway has completed its investigation of the above-

mentioned incident. Our report is attached. 

 

We have identified breaches of the regulations. See chapter 6 of the report. Chapter 6.1 

describes the non-conformities.  

 

The identified nonconformity concerns: 

 

- see-to-it duty. 

 

The report describes identified nonconformities. We would request an explanation of the way 

the nonconformity concerning the see-to-it duty will be dealt with. 

 

We would request a response to this letter by 29 May 2019. We also request that this letter 

and report be made known to the elected officers for the workforce, including the safety 

delegates. 

 

The report will be published on our website on 6 May 2019. 

 

              Yours faithfully 

 

Rune Solheim, by authority 

head of supervision 

  

Amir Gergerechi 

principal engineer 

 
This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures 

 

Attachments: 4  


